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Dr Malcolm Roberts and Mr Paul Bilyk
Chairman and Director — Port and Rail
Queensland Competition Authority
Level 27

145 Ann Street

BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Malcolm and Paul
SUFA - Draft Amending Access Undertaking submission
1 The Queensland Resources Council

The Queensland Resources Council (QRC) provides this submission on behalf of its members in
response to the Standard User Funding Agreement Draft Amending Access Undertaking (SUFA
DAAU) submitted by Aurizon Network Pty Ltd (Aurizon) on 22 July 2013.

The QRC is the peak industry association representing the commercial developers of
Queensland’s mineral and energy resources. The QRC works collaboratively with stakeholders
to achieve positive outcomes for QRC members.

The QRC confirms that this submission may be made public.
2 Enclosed submission documents

The following marked up documents are enclosed and represent the QRC’s submission in
relation to the SUFA DAAU submitted by Aurizon on 22 July 2013:

Covering Submission (including annexures A, B and C);
Trust Deed;

Subscription and Unit Holders Deed;

Umbrella Agreement;

Project Management Agreement;

Extension Infrastructure Sub Lease;

Extension Infrastructure Head Lease;

Rail Corridor Agreement; and

Integrated Network Deed.

ABN 59 050 486 952
Level 13 133 Mary St Brisbane Queensland 4000
7073295 9560 r 07 3295 9570 e infoldqrc.org.au

www.qrc.org.au



Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 3316 2522 of via davidr@grc.org.au to discuss any
aspect of our submission.

Yours sincerely

David Rynne
Director Economics & Infrastructure





